- UNM School of Law

Faculty Meeting
Conference Room, 4:00 p.m.. -
October 23, 1978

MINUTES

Present: J. Ellis, W. Ellis, Fink, Goldberg, Gonzales,
Hart, Kovnat, MacPherson, Martinez, Minzner,
Muir, Occhialino, Parnall, Romero, Schwartz,
Simson, Stelzner, Utton, Winograd; Student
Representatives Blackburn, Dumas, Moore;
SBA President Olson

Dean Hart Called the meeting to order, and minutes of the meeting of
October 9, 1978, were approved.

Dean Hart made announcemehts: Southern Methodist University School
of Law and Northern Kentucky University Salmon P. Chase College of

‘Law are looking for new deans; Western New England College is looking

for new faculty members; and North Carolina Central Law Journal is
soliciting lead articles for publication. The faculty was reminded

- of the Workshop on the Minority Law Teacher Experience to be held in
.Chicago on October 27-29, 1978, and of the general UNM faculty meeting

on October 31, 1978, in the Kjva, regarding frationated grading.

- Winograd announced a new system of determining enroliment of certain

classes by lottery before the end of the semester. The faculty will

_be asked to report individually the classes to be limited during the

spring semester.

Stelzner spoke briefly on progress of the deanship search, and Fink
explained a new security procedure in the law library. :

Sig Olson invited the faculty to a presentation by the State Bar of
New Mexico on Wednesday, October 25, at 9:30 a.m., Room 2402; coffee
and donuts will be available..

Meeting adjourned.
. Respectfully submitted,

Louise R. Camp
Sec'y

‘Next meeting;'
November 6



